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  Bottled Water  

  Department: Procurement/ Payables

We are pleased to announce that, as a result of a collaborative competitive bidding process led by GCPG, the
University of Guelph has selected Culligan Water (Caissen Water Technologies Inc), to provide bottled water and Point
of Use (POU) Drinking Water Filtration system services to the University effective immediately.
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